Experimental Aircraft Association
Lincoln CA Chapter 1541
Meeting Minutes
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The General Membership meeting was called to order at 7:05pm.

President, Ken Schwartz, introduced the board members and asked for any new members to introduce themselves.  Debbie Harris gave the treasurer’s report.  Ken reminded everyone that the chapter Board Meetings are normally the first Wednesday of each month at 6:30 pm at Pizza Round-up.  Due to the Fourth of July holiday, the next Board meeting will be July 10th, 2013.  During the summer months we will have a BBQ prior to the Membership Meetings.  The membership meetings are the third Wednesday of each month at 7:00pm, with the BBQ prior to the meeting at 6:00pm.  The next membership meeting will be on Wednesday, July 17th, 2013. 

The chapter has several tables and chairs that are available to the membership if you need to borrow them for special occasions.  If needed, get with one of the board member to make arrangements.

Ken thanked Ron Wright for his generous donation of the new BBQ we used tonight.  The chapter is still trying to sell the Honda motorcycles that Jay Holland donated.  If anyone is interested in buying them contact Ken.  We had an offer of $500, but they are worth more than that.

The Holiday dinner party will be on Wednesday, December 18th at 7:30pm at Cattlemen’s Restaurant in Rocklin.  This will be in place of the December membership meeting.  Currently we are set up for 85 people and it will be by advanced sale only starting in September.  We still have chapter t-shirts available for sale.  Cost is $15.00 for sizes small through XXL.  Dick Rupe is the contact for name tags.  Name tags at $5.00 for the pin type and $6.00 for the magnetic type.  

The presentation was by Marty Maisel on the evolution of the rotorcraft.

Airfest 2013 at LHM has been cancelled and will be rescheduled for 2015.  Our chapter will hold another Movie Night on July 27th at 7:00 pm.  Popcorn and drinks will be available.  The movie will be Those Magnificent Men and Their Flying Machines.  Our chapter did not participate in the Golden West Fly-in/EAA competition.  We didn’t have any volunteers to take their aircraft there.  

Gary Boothe spoke to the group about his recent incident in his Pietenpol aircraft.  He was enroute to the Pietenpol fly-in at Frazier Lake and had make a fuel stop in Los Banos when a strong wind gust caught the wing and caused significant damage when the wingtip hit the ground. 

Refreshments:  Coffee, water and cookies were provided by Dick & Sylvia Rupe.
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